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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
50 Street Widening and CP Railway Grade Separation

Dear Resident,

The City of Edmonton will be begin CP Railway Grade Separation construction at 50 Street to widen
the 50 Street corridor from 4 lanes to 6 lanes between Sherwood Park Freeway and 90 Avenue. Work
is anticipated to begin mid-May with an anticipated project completion of July 2026. For more
information, please register for our online information session on May 25.

Project Information
● Utility relocation, drainage work on northeast service road and detour roadway

construction was completed in 2021
● Construction on the northbound overpass will begin in mid-May and is anticipated to be

complete in 2024
● Construction on the southbound overpass and pedestrian corridors are anticipated to be

complete by end of 2025

Construction Activity
● Majority of construction will take place between 7am - 7pm on Monday to Saturday.
● Noise levels will be monitored (Bylaw 14600) as we make every effort to limit disruption

where possible.
● During construction efforts are made to maintain two lanes of traffic in each direction.

Please watch for traffic detours and lane modifications.
● Interim lane closures during non-peak hours Monday to Friday (9:00am and 3:30pm,

6:30pm - 6:00am)

Please retain this bulletin for contact information and map of the project area.

For project updates and to register for our online information session on May 25, visit:
edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening

Malika Ali
Project Manager
587-372-9770
malika.ali@edmonton.ca

Joe Kabarchuk
Project Manager - Alberco Construction Ltd.
780-459-7100
jkabarchuk@alberco.com



Diagram 1. Project Area for 50 Street


